
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 

 

17. Property located at 269 Thames Street 

 
• G. McHardy, 19 Manitoba Avenue, Sunnyslope, Alberta  – indicating that he is one 

of the registered property owners next door at 267 Thames Street; wondering 
about the noise from the demolition and what is going to be left of the rest of the 
street as there is only going to be three properties left; expressing concern that the 
City has its own parking lot across the street and now the City will be going into 
competition with a less rate against the City; advising that he is not sure what the 
rate is for the City parking on the corner but the one across the street is less per 
month than the City regulated one; Mr. J. Yanchula, Manager, Urban 
Regeneration, responds that they have not received an application to demolish, as 
Mrs. Dent, Heritage Planner, mentioned in her presentation; advising that the 
properties are listed on the Inventory of Heritage Resources (Register) that would 
trigger their attention if something should happen; and advising, that what you see 
on the property will remain there until further notice; Mr. J. Fleming, Managing 
Director, Planning and City Planner, indicates that a surface commercial parking 
lot would not be permitted unless the zoning allows for it. 


